Tan Soo Pin

PT31, Bagan Lallang,

13400 Butterworth,

Penang, Malaysia.

13th March 2003

The Honorary Secretary,

Buddhist Publication Society,

P.O. Box 61,

54, Sangharaja Mawatha,

Kandy, Sri Lanka.

Dear Sir,

It is very fortunate that we have the rare opportunity of learning the Dhamma through reading the Dhamma books published by your society, the Buddhist Publication Society. We, who know not Pali, will be very grateful to you if you could, out of compassion, grant us the permission to translate all your English translations of the Pali Texts and commentaries, including other outstanding works based on them such as The Life of the Buddha by the Venerable Bhikkhu Nyanamoli and Great Disciples of the Buddha by the Venerable Nyanaponika and Hellmuth Hecker, into Chinese, for the benefit of the many Buddhists who know Chinese but not English.

If this becomes a reality, the Chinese translations will be published mainly in China, Taiwan and Malaysia for free distribution only.

We look forward to hearing good news from your good self.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,


Tan Soo Pin

